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Tuesday 5th September 2023 
 
Dear Families,  
 
CONKER CLASS – Miss Meadows 
 
I am writing to you to update you with some arrangements for Conker in the coming weeks.  It has been lovely 
these past two days to see all of the children coming in to school with smiles on their faces ready to learn. 
 
Miss Meadows is due to have an operation at the end of next week. She will then need some time recovering, 
this is anticipated to be around four to six weeks, we all wish Miss Meadows a speedy recovery and we can’t 
wait for her to be back in school. We keep her in our thoughts and prayers.  
 
During this time Conker class will be taught by Miss Hannah, who has worked with our school for the last few 
years and is experienced in Early Years. She will meet with Miss Meadows to ensure all information is passed 
on.  Miss Wiseman will continue to be in class and the other Early Staff will continue to work as a team.  
 
Thank you for your understanding while we make these temporary changes to arrangements in school.  If you 
have any concerns or questions, please do speak to me or Mr Heery.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 


